Lehrke, Teri

S S M P P i S —
From: Reed, Jared

Sent; Tuesday, July 25, 2017 7:48 AM

To: Lehrke, Teri

Cc: McCormick, Sara; Gallager, Matthew; Odegaard, Jason

Subject: RE: City electrical outlets being used as Electric Vehicle Charging Stations.

All,

I see the city has erected signs prohibiting the use of the outlets "without reservations”, so my initial concern has been
answered.

The only other questions I have would be:
1. Does the city wish for police to cite viclators for theft?
2. Will the Parks Dept. be willing to allow owners of electric vehicles, etc., to pay a "reservation fee" to use the outlets?

I'm guessing these questions will be asked the next time we respond to complaints in the future, and I'm just wondering
how we should answer them.

Respectfully,

Patrol Officer - Field Services
La Crosse Police Department
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse, W1 54601

(608) 785-5962

reedj @cityoflacrosse.org

From: Lehrke, Teri

Sent: Monday, July 24, 2017 11:40 AM

To: Reed, Jared

Subject: City electrical outlets being used as Electric Vehicle Charging Stations.

The above item was on the Board of Public Works agenda this morning. No one was at the meeting to explain the
reason for the agenda item, and since the Board didn’t have any details, they referred it to next Monday’s Board of
Public Works meeting.

[ found the email string you started that includes Matt Gallager’s responses. | will attach it to the file so they are better
informed next week. However, | recommend you or someone on your behalf attend the next meeting on Manday, July
31 at 10:00 a.m. in the 5" Floor Conference Room at City Hall.

Teri Lehrke, WCPC

City Clerk

400 La Crosse St.

La Crosse, W] 54601
Popuiation 52,377
608-789-7556 (phone)
lehrket@cityoflacrosse.org




